
501 Shelton Street 

Chadron NE 69337 

12 July 1994 

Mr. Ross Silcock 
Box 300 

Tabor, IA 51653 

Dear Ross: 

Our eastern trip was great! Wanted to report one Iowa record 
that may be of some interest - a singing male, territorial Veery on 
3 June at Black Hawk Lake, Sac Co., IA - at least it may be of 
interest according to the 1984 IOWA BIRDS book. 

If you are not the person to get this record, please pass it 
on to whomever in Iowa keeps these kinds of records. 

With kindest regards, 

bh Ke, 
Richard C. Rosche 


